
 

 

Festival of Thrones Postponed  
For Release on Thursday April 12th, 2018 

 

Transfigured Town Inc. regretfully announces that the Festival of Thrones is being rescheduled 

to a yet to be determined future date. Ticket holders and vendors have been notified and will both 

receive a full refund within the next 10 days. 

 

Nathan Swartz, company president, states that, “The majority of current ticket holders have 

purchased tickets for Fandom day. Being unable to secure the celebrities we needed to be a 

success, we felt this postponement was an unfortunate necessity.” 

 

On a positive note, this decision will allow Transfigured Town’s small but mighty team to focus 

solely on September’s Festival of Wizardry event which has already secured the necessary acting 

talent and other amazing entertainers for this year. Transfigured Town wholeheartedly expressed 

it’s continued gratitude for the Village of Blyth’s ongoing support of their events.  
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For more information regarding future festivals, to arrange interviews or for fact checking 
purposes please feel free to email nswartz@transfiguredtown.com: 

Nathan Swartz 
President  
Transfigured Town Inc. 
119 Bruce Street East 
Goderich ON 
N7A 1S8 
 
 
 


